





BIÊN SOẠN: BAN CHUYÊN MÔN LOIGIAIHAY.COM

I. PRONUNCIATION

Choose the word who	se underlined part is p	pronounced differently	from the others.		
1. A. st <u>u</u> dy	B. produce	C. argue	D. val <u>u</u> e		
2. A. beautiful	B. temperature	C. excited	D. statue		
3. A. temper <u>a</u> ture	B. tradition	C. <u>a</u> ngry	D. career		
Choose the word that	has a stress pattern d	ifferent from the other	rs.		
4. A. picturesque	B. national	C. heritage	D. cultural		
5. A. communication	B. accomodation	C. deforestation	D. ecological		
II. VOCABULARY	& GRAMMAR				
Choose the best optio	n for each of the ques	tions.			
6. Will you a d	onation to WWF?				
A. put	B. make	C. sign	D. raise		
7. Coral has seriously affected Australia's Great Barrier Reef.					
A. development	B. overfishing	C. threat	D. bleaching		
8. We to London in 2019.					
A. moving	B. has move	C. moved	D. have moved		
9. We can go to the temple or visit the opera house.					
A. neither	B. either	C. both	D. not only		
10. <i>Mason:</i> Everyone can reduce carbon dioxide by planting trees. – <i>Tyler:</i>					
A. Did they?	B. Right!	C. Yes, please.	D. Can I?		
11. Some teenagers other people when they have some personal problems.					
A. argue	B. shout	C. blame	D. complain		
12. Tourists should avoid during rush hours because there are usually traffic jams.					
A. historical buildings	S	B. narrow streets			
C. traditional restaura	nts	D. modern shops			
13. The world's number of endangered species quickly for the past 50 years.					
A. were rising	B. rose	C. have risen	D. has risen		
14. The locals started more trees in the forest to help decrease the carbon dioxide in the air.					
A. planting	B. cutting down	C. buying	D. looking for		
15. Was the monument made of marble stone?					
A. neither/nor	B. either/or	C. between/and	D. both/of		
16 The tourists were	trying lots of unusual	from the food s	talle lact night		

Loigiaihay.com

A. souvenirs	B. pictures	C. landscapes	D. dishes			
17. Nick: "Enter how much money you want to donate here and click SEND."						
Michael: ""						
A. So what?		B. Really? Was it eas	y?			
C. That was really ea	sy. Thanks.	D. I'm not sure about	that.			
18. Bob: "We should communicate about the local lighthouse, so everyone can offer help."						
Henry: ""						
A. You should comm	nunicate with the tour g	uide.				
B. Did it. What now?						
C. That's not true.						
D. I suppose you're ri	ight.					
Write the correct form of the given words.						
19. Energy-saving ho	19. Energy-saving home devices can help reduce gas (EMIT)					
20. The rising temper	ratures have destroyed	ecosystems	s. (VALUE)			
III. READING						
Choose the options to	hat best complete the p	assage.				
	EN	DANGERED SPECIE	S			
An endangered speci	es is a species that is a	at risk of becoming (21	because of several reasons. The			
first reason could be	because of their natur	ral habitat loss. In oth	er words, they're losing their homes. The			
second reason could	be that every individua	al of that species is bei	ing hunted, and there are very few mature			
individuals left. It is h	numans (22) are	e to blame for the probl	em. Many ecosystems have been exploited			
and even destroyed by human (23) Humans have also hunted so many animals that the populations						
of some species cannot recover by natural reproduction.						
The natural extinction rate would be from 1 to 5 species per year. Because of the human impacts, the current						
rate could be about 200 per year. There have been at least 25,000 species in (24) of extinction for the						
past 3 years. Every species plays a part in the global ecosystem. Also, they are helpful to humans because they						
provide food, medicines and materials for building and clothing. Moreover, they all have their own unique						
value and beauty. If we want to stop the current extinction, we need to support the organisations that are						
working to (25) endangered species and their natural habitats. We also need to stop buying products						
that damage the environment. This will help to preserve the biodiversity on our planet.						
21. A. rare	B. dead	C. alive	D. extinct			
22. A. that	B. which	C. where	D. whom			
23. A. actions	B. activities	C. acts	D. acting			
24. A. possibility	B. chance	C. danger	D. risk			
25. A. sell	B. buy	C. keep	D. conserve			

Read a text about a lost prosperous area in Biên Hòa City. Write NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS in each of the blanks.

A LUST PROSPEROUS AREA IN BIÊN HÒA CITY

Trân Thượng Xuyên was a loyal general to the Ming Dynasty in China in the 17th century. However, his ammy was defeated by the Qing's army and had to escape to Vietnam. His ships arrived in Đà Nẵng in 1679. Trần Thượng Xuyên asked Nguyễn Lord, whose name was Nguyễn Phúc Tần, to allow his family and amy to live there and work for Nguyen Lord's government. Nguyễn Phúc Tân accepted and ordered Trân Thượng Xuyên and his amy to live in Bàn Lân, which is Biên Hòa City today. Gradually, they became a part of Vietnamese history, and they were called Hoa Kiều or Người Hoa (the Hoa people) thanks to their contribution to building Nông Nại Đại Phố, which is called Cù Lao Phố today, a bustling commercial centre in almost 100 years in the south of Vietnam.

Cù Lao Phố was naturally an island which was surrounded by the Đông Nai River. At the beginning. few people lived there, and the area was full of dangerous wild animals. However, the Hoa realised its geographical advantages and decided to develop it. The river was deep enough to make it possible for big ships to travel back and forth. As a result, hundreds of big ships from Asian and European countries arrived at Cù Lao Phố for trading, which made this area develop quickly. Many houses of different architectures, roads and markets were built by thousands of people from different places in Vietnam and other countries. One of the most historical buildings on the island was Ông Temple, which was built in 1684. The temple had a unique structure and became a place of worship of the locals. In 1776, Cù Lao Pho was destroyed by The Tây Son army, and the Hoa had to leave this area.

Today, Cù Lao Phố is simply a residential area. Although it is no longer a busy area in the South of Vietnam, tourists can enjoy some local religious activities at Ông Temple and the nearby areas in Biên Hòa City every year.

year.						
26. Cù Lao Phố was a(n) thanks to the Hoa people living there from the 17th to the 18th cent						
27. At first, there were lots of in Cù Lao Phố.						
28. Many ships could travel to Cù Lao Phó because the water around the island						
29. People of different countries built the houses that had						
30. The local people considered Ông Temple as a(n)						
IV. WRIITNG						
Write the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first one. Use the words in brackets.						
31. Who's travelling with us to the lighthouse? (ALONG)						
32. This tour guide visited Sydney in January and April. (TWICE)						
33. Global warming negatively affects both jungles and deserts.						
Not only						

Loigiaihay.com

34. The floods started two days ago and seriously d	amaged one cultural attraction.
For two days,	
35. My grandma started to be afraid of technology	when she first saw a smartphone, and now she still is.
My grandma	av.co.
V. LISTENING	
A woman is talking about what to do in Thailand.	Listen and circle the best answer A, B, C or D to each
of the questions.	
36. Who shouldn't book the tour?	
A. those who love adventure	B. those who want to make new friends
C. those who aren't Thai	D. those who aren't fit
37. What can tourists do in the elephant park?	
A. learn to dance	B. ride the elephants
C. feed the elephants	D. see the elephants play in water
38. Which WON'T tourists do on the island of Phuk	khet?
A. go diving in the sea	B. eat traditional dishes
C. swim with friendly sharks	D. go snorkelling to see the wildlife
39. How can the locals help the tourists?	
A. give directions to the tourists who have got lost	B. help with the hiking in the countryside
C. take the tourists on a boat trip	D. show the tourists the right places to see the sunset
40. What can tourists do on the final day?	
A. try delicious food in a floating restaurant	B. see some tiger performances in a local circus
C. buy some small statues at a market	D. eat some dishes at the food stalls

-----THE END-----